
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

EYFS (Nursery and Reception) Nativity Outfits and Tickets 

Please can all Nativity outfits be brought into school in a named bag before Monday 
21st November. If you need any support with providing an outfit, please let us know 
in advance of this date. 

Tickets will be available to purchase for the performances; they will be priced at £1 
per ticket. The funds raised from the ticket sales will be used to buy extra outfits and 
props for the Nativity. Any money left over will be used to support with Christmas 
crafts during the half-term. There will be 100 tickets for the morning performance 
(Thursday 8th 9:30am – 10:00am) and 100 tickets for the afternoon performance 
(Wednesday 7th 2:30pm – 3:00 pm). There will be a limit of 3 tickets per child. You 
can split the tickets between the two performances e.g. 2 tickets for the morning and 
1 ticket for the afternoon. 

Tickets will be available to purchase before and after school on the 16th, 17th and 
18th November. There are enough tickets across the 2 performances for the 
allocation of 3 per child so please be patient when waiting to buy your ticket.  

You will need to buy these from a member of staff on the playground outside the 
Reception door (this also applies for Nursery children). Tickets will be need to be 
purchased in cash. Please make sure you have the correct change available when 
buying your tickets. Ensure you keep your tickets safe ready for the performance. 

Kind Regards 

The EYFS Team 

 


